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argues that the bill is ‘ill advised’ in that it
‘risks confating the roles of Parliament and
the judiciary’, and highlights the diffculties
that would arise from a judge having to rule
on an application for such a detention very
shortly after it had been hotly debated in
Parliament.
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Less incisive has been the attempt to amend
the expenses system. Recommendations from
a Members Estimates Committee report (HC










